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Request for Traffic Signals  

Major Mackenzie Drive East and Elm Green Lane 

City of Markham 
 

On June 24, 2021 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Traffic signals be installed at the future intersection of Major Mackenzie Drive East 

and Elm Green Lane in the City of Markham, subject to all capital costs and ten year 

operating costs being borne by the developer. 

2. The Regional Clerk forward this report to the Clerk of the City of Markham.  
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